
Notification of Disturbed Peace 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention an issue that has been 

affecting the peace in our neighborhood. It has come to my notice that there have been instances 

of loud music being played from your residence during late hours. 

While I understand that everyone has the right to enjoy their home, the volume of the music has 

been significantly disturbing the peace and quiet expected during nighttime hours. This 

disturbance has affected not only my household but other neighbors as well. 

I kindly request that you consider lowering the volume or refraining from playing loud music 

during the late evening hours. I believe that we can resolve this matter amicably and continue to 

foster a harmonious living environment. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


